 



From: Kedrowski.Barbara 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 11:03 AM
To: Galik, Cory; naesb@naesb.org
Cc: Horn.Linda
Subject: Operate Within Limits (R03017)
We Energies supports dropping the development of the business practices to support the Operate within Limits standards. 

Thanks! 
Barb Kedrowski 
Project Manager 
Federal Regulatory & Policy 
We Energies 
414-221-3572 
barbara.kedrowski@we-energies.com 
This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee (s) named above. This communication may contain material protected by attorney-client, work product, or other privileges. If you are not the intended recipient or person responsible for delivering this confidential communication to the intended recipient, you have received this communication in error, and any review, use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, or other distribution of this e-mail message and any attached file is strictly prohibited. If you have received this confidential communication in error, please notify the sender immediately at 1-800-558-3303 extension 3572 and permanently delete the original message.
-----Original Message----- 
From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2008 4:00 PM 
To: Kedrowski.Barbara 
Subject: Request for Formal Comments for WEQ Recommendation WEQ 2008 AP Item 1.c.i-ii/R03017- Due 04/07/08 

TO:                  NAESB WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants 

An industry formal comment period begins today, March 7, 2008 and ends on April 7, 2008 for one Wholesale Electric Quadrant recommendation: 
WEQ 2008 Annual Plan Items 1.c.i-ii, R03017:  Review the need to develop business practice standards to support Operate Within Limits (R03017)Clean Recommendation:  
http://naesb.org/pdf3/r03017_2008_weq_api_1ci_ii_rec_clean.doc 

This request was originally submitted on September 10, 2003 to provide complementary business practice standards to support the Operate Within Interconnection Reliability Operating standards being developed by the North American Electric Reliability Council.  Since this request was originally submitted many of the activities listed are now being worked on in other standards.  Any remaining work that was referenced in the original scope document would fall under WEQ 2008 Annual Plan item 1.d.

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee will review this recommendation and consider it for vote during a future Executive Committee meeting.  The Executive Committee will review all submitted comments.    
All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on April 7, 2008 will be posted on the Home Page (WEQ Request Page):  http://www.naesb.org/weq_request.asp and forwarded to the WEQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendations, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.
